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Comments: We utilize a lot of the forest areas mentioned in this project and especially enjoyed camping in the
Boggs Creek area and had been very disappointed when the area was closed to camping after the tornadoes
that came thru that area. Several generations of our family had camped in that area and it was always a family
friendly area to spend time in. We would like to see that area re-opened to camping. We have visited the area to
fish in the current day use area and have noticed the camping pads seem to still be in good condition and would
love to return to camping in that area. Please reconsider leaving that area closed.



